
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
Section 307.86 of the Ohio Revised Code 

 
The Board of Monroe Township Trustees will accept bids at their office and open sealed bids at their office 

at 4 East Main Street, Tipp City, Ohio 45371 on: 

                                THURSDAY, JUNE 6, 2024 AT 10:00 A.M. 
For the following: 

 

For furnishing all labor, material, and equipment for the Neal Pearson Road Full Depth Reclamation 

Project according to specifications on file in the Monroe Township Trustees’ Office.  

Said bids shall be on a unit price basis and shall be in writing on proposal blanks furnished by the Board of 

Monroe Township trustees. 

The minimum wage to be paid any and all classes of labor employed on this contract shall conform to the 

Prevailing Wage Rates on Public Improvements as determined by the Department of Industrial Relations 

in accordance with Section 4115, Ohio Revised Code.  

Pursuant to section 153.54 of the Ohio Revised Code, the bidder shall submit a BID GUARANTY as a 

guarantee that the bidder, if successful, will enter into a contract with the Board of Monroe Township 

Trustees. The BID GUARANTY shall be in the form of either. 

1. A bond in accordance with Section 153.54 (B) of the Ohio Revised Code for the full amount of 

the bid; or 

2. A certified check, cashier’s check, or letter of credit (Chapter 1305 Ohio Revised Code) in 

accordance with Section 153.54 (C) of the Ohio Revised Code in an amount equal to 10% of 

the bid. 

Sealed bids shall be addressed to the Board of Monroe Township Trustees and shall arrive or be delivered 

to their office on or before the above stated date and time. Bids shall be marked, “BID FOR THE NEAL 

PEARSON ROAD FULL DEPTH RECLAMATION PROJECT” 

You may view this notice on the Board of Monroe Township Trustees website at www.monroetwpohio.com. 

The Board of Monroe Township Trustees reserve the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any irregularities 

in the bids when to the advantage of the township and to select the lowest and best bid in their judgement. 

The engineer’s estimate for this project is $416,074.16. The Township intends and requires that this project 

be completed by August 9, 2024.  

                                                                                           BOARD OF MONROE TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES 

       BY:   Gregory L. Siefring, Chairman 

       BY:    L. Anthony Becker, Fiscal Officer 

 

 

 

Adv: May 22, 2024 

http://www.monroetwpohio.com/

